
March 31, 2021

Chris Sturm

Watershed Program Director

CoIorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman Street, Room 721

Denver, CO 80203
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Re: CMS 163687 / CTGG1 2021-2185 Completion and Finai Reimbursement Request

Mr.Sturm:

This letter documents compietion and finai expenditures for the above referenced project on the

Uncompahgre River in Montrose.

Project Completion

The Uncompahgre River lmprovements Project, including aIl revegetation and restoration work, WaS

compieted in late FebruarY 2021. Fo=owing submission of the March 3, 2021 progress report and

reimbursement request, WOrk has focused on finai constru〔面on contract cioseout and processing finai

Payment tO the contractorteam. All construction payments and reiease of project retainage have been

COmPleted and have cleared the bank.

A YouTube video with some highiights from construction and a刊yover of the compieted proiect is

avaiIable to view oniine at the foiIowing link: https://www.voutube.com/watch?v=qO-XS6u5TYI

Project Expenditures

A summary of project expenditures are incIuded in the attached TabIes l and 2 for this reimbursement

request and the overa= project, reSPectiveIv. Suppo面ng invoices for this second and final request are

induded in Attachment A with copies of cance=ed checks included in Attachment B and the CWCB-

PrOVided cost repo面ng table included in Attachment C"

All project construction, incIuding contract retainage, has been paid out and cleared the bank" The project

designer w川be fo=owing up overthe next seve「aI months to provide a= cIoseout documentation to the

US Army Corps of Engineer’s for the project’s construction permit as weil as updating fioodpiain maps

through the p「oject area through FEMA’s Letter of Map Revision Process. This foIIow up work is being

funded directIy bv the City,

Reimbul.Sement Request

As detaiied in Attachment C, the City is requesting ;7Ok in reimbursementforthis second and finaI

request. This inciudes ;与6kfrom the watershed restoration grant and ;14kfrom the water supply

reserve fund grant.



M「. Chris Stu「m

Ma「ch 31, 2021

ifyou have any questions aboutthe project orthese reimbursement materiaIs please do not hesitate to

COntaCt me. We appreciate the CoIo「ado Water Conservation Board’s support of this project. Our

COmmunitv isvervexcited aboutthe imp「ovementsthatvoursupport has enabIed. Simpiv put, We COuId

not have done it withoutvou!

SincereIy,

四田圃
Scott Murphy, PE

City Engineer


